Townsend, Tanya (CI-StPaul)

From: Sandberg, Connie (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 9:50 AM
To: Townsend, Tanya (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 851 Tuscarora Ave

Tanya,

Two of the EC bills for 851 Tuscarora Ave were assessed in error. The inspector was not properly notified by the
computer system when the bills were generated from the Parks PA folder, so was unaware of them and consequently
the bills were not cancelled as they should have been. ’

Please reduce the levied assessment by removing these two bills:

8/27/14 - Bill 1064694 $120
9/16/14 - Bill 1068773 $120

If you have any questions or problems, please let me know.

Thank you,
Connie

Connie Sandberg

Management Assistant I11
- DSI - Code Enforcement

75 Jackson St, Suite 220

aint Paul, MN 55101-1806

1 651-266-1935
onnie.sandberg@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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